Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:31 PM
To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: No to Winslow hotel

From: Melissa Carlsen <melissaanncarlsen@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2019 11:25 PM

To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: No to Winslow hotel

This Winslow Hotel monstrosity needs to go away. Not good for anything but more stress wear and tear on Bainbridge
island .

I am confident you will do the right thing and deny this hotel from going forward.

Help restore the faith in our democracy being alive and well.

I’'m so sick of the elitists getting their way just because they can. Greed is so destructive .

Thanks for reading

Melissa Carlsen

Sent from my iPhone



